
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name: Danby                    Term: Term 1 2023-2024              Topic: Super Me! 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Danby Class have had a fantastic start to 

the school year! 

 

We started off our cooking lessons this term 

by learning all about kitchen safety. The 

pupils were able to identify hazards and 

suggest ways to reduce the associated 

risks. We then used a wide range of kitchen 

utensils to make many delicious foods! We 

enjoyed making (and of course, eating) 

brownies, cookies, pizzas and cheese on 

toast.  

 

Our English work has been closely linked to 

our cooking lessons. We have been writing 

our own food reviews in order to evaluate 

the foods we have made. Within our 

reviews, we have been focusing on the 

correct usage of capital letters, 

punctuation and finger spaces.  

 

Our topic this term has been Super Me! In 

topic, Danby have been getting to know 

one another by sharing their likes and 

dislikes, engaging in play and celebrating 

the ways in which our differences make us 

all unique. We have also spent some time 

discussing those people who are important 

to us, both at home and in the school 

environment. 

 

Communication is a subject that every 

pupil has excelled in. We have been 

learning how to appropriately greet adults 

and peers, and how to have a reciprocal 

conversation with one another. Danby 

have been practicing their greetings with 

different members of the Castle school 

team and have received lots of positive 

feedback from staff around the school. 

 

It has been wonderful to watch the pupils 

engage in play, make new friends and 

achieve so many brilliant things as they 

have settled into their first term. The Danby 

team can’t wait to see what next term has 

in store. Well done everyone! ☺  

 

 
 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  Thursday 19th October  

First day back: Monday 30th October 

Cinema Trip (Super Mario Bros): Thursday 9th 

November 

Winchester Science Museum: Thursday 14th 

December  

Pantomime: Wednesday 6th December  


